
Examination board 

Geodesy and Geoinformatics 

 

 

 

Notice 

   

Currently there aren’t any meetings taking place.   

All applications are to be sent by email with a scan of the original letter and it’s appendixes to 

mueller@ife.uni-hannover.de and to be sent in hard copy to: 

Prüfungsausschuss Geodäsie und Geoinformatik  

c/o Geodätische Institut 

Nienburger Str. 1 

30167 Hannover 

   

 Each request is   

- a formal letter   

- addressed to the examination board for Geodesy and Geoinformatics,   

- containing your full address with email and telephone,   

- the date,   

- your request (and eventually any statement) and   

- your original signature such as  

- appendixes like certificates, module descriptions etc.  

  

After the examination board’s decision, you will receive a confirmation letter including instruction on 

right to appeal. This is sent by mail from the university’s central examination office to the given address.   

   

 


